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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

The South Fork Salmon River has been a dream destination of mine for years. I have always wished for the

opportunity to fish, paddle and float on these waters. I am concerned to hear that there are plans to put a gold

mine near the headwaters of the Sout Fork Salmon river. Gold mines have a reputation for destroying the natural

environment and polluting pristine areas. It would be a shame if this river were to be defiled for all of the current

and future generations to come.

 

Regards,

 

Kenneth Rosecrance


